
St. Augustine’s 

Catholic Primary School 
Hardy Avenue 

Weymouth  DT4 0RH 
Tel:01305  782600 

E-mail : office@staugustines.dorset.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Emma Berry 

 

Wednesday 15th July 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

It was lovely to see some of you virtually last week, thank you for attending.   

 

To support your child starting at St. Augustine’s in September, you should have received 

today a letter from me outlining September arrangements. Information and a code for 

Local Food Links will be sent out to you by the end of this week, so that you can pre-order 

for your child’s meal.  Please be advised that it is important to invest time in choosing food 

that your child will enjoy and eat, as it will be served as described on the menu.  Please do 

not provide a packed-lunch as well as ordering food, as we try to avoid wasting food and 

throwing it away.   

 

As has already been communicated, we are offering your child a two-week transitional 

period into St. Augustine’s.  Your child has been placed into Group 1 and will be expected 

to attend school, for a full day, on the following days: 7/9/20, 9/9/20, 11/9/20, 15/9/20 

and 17/9/20.  Your child will then attend school on a full-time basis from Monday 21st 

September 2020. 

 

If your child has a medical condition and requires medication throughout the school day, 

please can you complete a ‘medical need-to-know’ form.  This form can be found here on 

our website: http://www.staugustines.dorset.sch.uk/website/forms/393070. Please ensure 

that this form is emailed to the office (office@staugustines.dorset.sch.uk) and an adult 

brings any supporting medication to school on Monday 7th September.  Please be advised 

that we cannot administer medication unless it has been clearly labelled by a medical 

professional, or there is a letter to support the advised administration of medicines from 

a Doctor. 

 

If your child has been in receipt of Pupil Premium support throughout their early years, i.e. 

Pre-school, and you would like the support to continue, you will need to re-apply via 

Dorsetforyou here: https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/education-and-training/schools-and-

learning/at-school/pupil-premium.aspx 

 

Also, thank you to those who have followed our requests and provided us with important 

documentation prior to September.  If you have not already done so, please ensure that we 
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receive your child’s ‘All about Me’ form, Student Contact Form, full Birth Certificate and 

Baptismal Certificate prior to Friday 17th July, as our office will be closed until Monday 7th 

September.   

 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child into St. Augustine’s Catholic Primary 

School in September.   

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

Mrs Emma Berry 

Head teacher 

 


